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THE

BLOODY SUNDAY

JusTicE
C AMPAIGN

The Rt. Hon. Tony Blair, MP (Doie L esf
Prime Ministerof Great Britain

23 May 1997

Dear Prime Minister,

I'wrote to you on 15 May 1997, on behalfof the Bloody Sunday families,
requesting a meeting on a planned visit to London, then scheduled for

(copy attached).

The families have asked me to inform you that their visit to London has,
due to advice from several MP's, been postponed until Monday, 2 June
1997. The opportunity to meet with you on that date would again be
sincerely valued by the families, for the same reasons outlined in my
previous letter.

The Taoiseach, John Bruton, TD, and Tanaiste, Dick Spring, TD, will meet
with the families on next Wednesday, 28 May 1997, to brief them on the
contents of the Irish Government's Bloody Sunday dossier which will be
presented to the UK Govermment in the very near future, The families will
also be received by President Mary Robinson later that day.

Your consideration of this request is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

oA~
Don Mullan.

Author, Eyewitness Bloody Sunday
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